
 

 

 

7th March 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers. 

Sainsbury’s Visit Y2 

As you are aware the Year 2 trip to Sainsbury’s was cancelled due to the weather (8th February 

2024). 

We have arranged for the trip to take place on Thursday 14th March. You do not have to do anything 

as you have already completed the permission slip and this is during school time. 

To give the children a ‘real life experience’, we request that children bring £5.00  maximum so that 

they can calculate the cost and purchase their own items.  

 

Kind regards 

HPS 


